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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children will break up for Christmas on Tuesday 19th December, after a 

very busy and hard-working term. The nursery, reception and year 3 children 

all settled in really quickly – it is lovely having them as part of our school 

family. It feels as if they have always been here. Lots of trips and activities 

have contributed to the learning this term – children have made good  

progress! 

The Christmas performances were all really well attended – thank you for 

your support. A lot of work went into producing them – by children and staff 

so we are pleased to know you enjoyed them. Thank you too for the dona-

tions towards the children’s parties – they really enjoyed themselves and 

were appreciative and very well behaved – as always. 

I hope you all have a lovely, relaxing Christmas with your families and we 

look forward to seeing the children back at school on Thursday 4th January. 
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Attendance News! 

These are the  

attendance figures for each 

class this Week. 

Sapling—83.0% 

Apple—88.2% 

    1 Lemons—87.3% 

2 Limes—95.0% 

2 Oranges—84.2%   

3 Pine — 96.8% 

   4 Beech — 96.2% 

  4 Rowan —94.3% 

  5 Birch—92.3% 

  5 Cherry-97.3% 

    6 Hazel— 95.3% 

6 Maple—84.7% 

6 Oak — 98.0% 

  6 Willow— 99.0% 

Congratulations to 

6 Willow! 

We would like to 

say a very BIG 

thank you to  

everyone who  

donated sugar to the 

Sugar Appeal for 

the homeless.   

We received a  

fantastic amount! 

Could children please bring their 

PE kits to school after the  

Christmas holidays on Mondays 

for the week ahead. As we will be 

doing gymnastics next term, please make 

sure that your child has shorts with them to 

go on the gymnastics  

apparatus.  

There will be a 

change of lunch on  

Monday 18th. It will 

now be Fish Fingers instead of 

the chicken stated on the menu. 
Also, can we remind everyone that 

if your child did not pre-book a  

Christmas lunch for Tuesday 19th 

they will need bring in a packed 

lunch, as no other  

options are available 

on that day. 

Thank you. 

We would like to say thank you to 

Rio’s granddad, who very kindly 

cleaned all the leaves off the steps 

on Jellicoe bridge, to stop anyone 

falling and hurting themselves. 

Congratulations to 54 children who have received 

100% attendance. They will all receive a  

certificate in assembly next week. Very well done 

to you all ! 

On Tuesday, Year 6 went to Caister Academy 

to see their final dress rehearsal for their play. 

There was lots of  comedy and it made many 

people laugh. The production was a remake  of  

Beauty and the Beast. One gold tie pupil said, 

that their favourite character was the man, 

who dressed as a woman. 


